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All Department of Communication students – undergrads and grads – are invited to 
attend a lecture by Dr. Timothy Gleason on Friday, 28 March, beginning at 10 a.m. 
in 01-3381.  Dr. Gleason is a finalist for a full-time faculty position with the 
Department. 
  
In addition to attending his lecture, DOC students are invited to share their 
thoughts about Dr. Gleason as a teacher.  Dr. Keith Jenkins chairs the search 
committee for this DOC faculty position and is eager to learn your response to Dr. 
Gleason’s lecture.  Write Dr. Jenkins with your comments at kbjgpt@rit.edu.   
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